
 
              
 

Date:  November 30, 2006    System Memo: # 305 
To:  All System Members 

From:  Connie J. Mattera, M.S., R.N. 
  EMS Administrative Director 

  RE:  Welcome to Lincolnshire Riverwoods FPD 
               
 
 
It is with great pleasure that we announce the addition of the Lincolnshire Riverwoods FPD to our 
EMS System. They will begin operations with us tomorrow on December 1, 2006 and will be 
assigned to Northwest Community as their hospital liaison. Diana Neubecker is their designated 
System EMS Educator. 
 
When transporting to a non-System hospital, they will call NCH for on-line medical control. 
 
Contact information: Lincolnshire-Riverwoods Fire Protection District 
   115 Schelter Rd. 
   Lincolnshire, IL  60069 
   Phone: (847) 634-2512 
   Fax: (847) 634-2572 
 
We look forward to working with Chief Fred Kruger, Provider EMS Coordinator Tom Krueger, and 
all the Lincolnshire-Riverwoods EMS personnel. 

Northwest Community EMS System 


